














02.26.2016

to: Design Review Board
City of Miami Beach
1700 Convention Center Drive
Miami Beach, FL

re: Letter of Intent - 4212 Sheridan Ave.

To Whom This May Concern,

As the Architect for the proposed new construction at 4212 Sheridan Avenue, | am
providing you with a brief description of our design intentions for this property.

We are planning to demolish the existing structure, and build in it’s place a 6,500 square
foot, modern two-story single family home. The proposed structure maximizes lot
coverage while maintaining setback guidelines.

The 4212 Sheridan house uses well-blended architectural features to fuse with the
existing context. A series of interlocking volumes create a single unified space. The well
balanced use of wood, concrete, stucco, and glass, enhances the simplistic design that
is adherent to Miami’s Tropical Modern Architecture. Our carefully designed custom
home contributes to the beautification of the existing neighborhood.

This letter is a brief summarization of our design intent for 4212 Sheridan. If you have
any questions, please feel free to contact us.
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